
OR: https://www.rfnsa.com.au/

Telstra is proposing to upgrade the existing mobile phone station at 

Insummary this upgrade will consist of:
•Removal of four (4) existing omni antennas
•Installation of four (4) new 4G panel antennas (each no longer than 2.8m)
•Installation of one (1) new RRUs
•Replace one (1) Telstra GPS antenna
•New facemount and mounting steelwork
•Installation of associated ancillary equipment at the existing facility and within the
equipment shelter. 

 
We invite you to provide feedback or request further information to be sent by mail.
Please contact us at: 

Contact: 

Phone number: 

Email address: 

Postal address: 

BMM Group Pty Ltd - Attention: Ryan Wong 

1300 260 834 

submissions@bmmgroup.com.au 

PO Box 430, Toowong QLD 4066 

For more information
about the proposal: 

6640001 

14PostOfficeStreet,CUE WA6640
RFNSA 6640001 

 
Having your say 

We will accept submissions until:

5 pm on Friday 26 September 2025 – from consultation page 

This notification is undertaken in accordance with the requirements of
Section 7 of the Mobile Phone Base Station Deployment Code C564:2025 

Telstra Limited ABN: 64 086 174 781 BMM Group Pty Ltd ABN: 71 602 930 432 

Community Notification 

⚠Warning:Do Not Scan This QRCode
If It Appears Tampered With⚠

Scammers may replace legitimateQ R codes with
fake ones. Always check QR codes for signs of
tampering, like stickers or replacements pasted

over the original image. We will never ask you for
usernames, passwords, or to access to your

device's camera or microphone.


